
VISIT TO ARADHANA SCHOOL FOR SLOW LEARNER ORGANIZED BY 

SHAIKH COLLEGE OF EDUCATION BELGAVI 

 

                     Students of Shaikh College of Education visited "Aradhana School for Slow 

Learner" on 23rd September 2022 under the guidance of Principal Dr. I. P. Sutar. Miss Usha. 

D.B and Mrs. Mubeena. Kazi. This school is dedicated belonging to various age groups and is 

run by government of Karnataka. 

 The children were very interactive and happy. They had issues which could be reduced 

through training and medication. They are having classes in three division which is mild, 

moderate and caviar. The teacher In-charge told them about their syllabus and how they are 

made capable to lead their daily lives. The students were happy to hear that many of their 

passed out student were living lives independently and some of them got married too. Once a 

differently abled child is born, their parents have a constant worry of who will take care of them 

after they leave; this school tries to reduce this tension of the parents by training their kids. 

                  The Headmaster of this school   Mr. Gajanana Sutar  explained the students 

about the teaching  procedure in this special school entails separately designed and methodically 

scrutinized compilation of coaching assessments, custom-made tools and equipments, along 

with the accessible settings. These intrusions are intended to aid students having special needs 

of attaining an advanced level of individual self-reliance and achievement in school, college and 

their society.     

 The session ended with few cultural programs by the children. This field visit was an eye 

opener to the reality of schools handling differently abled children. Their kids need a lot of 

attention and care for which there should be good facilities and faculties to handles. The 

students gained knowledge about it and hope to contribute to it in the future. The visit resulted 

in a memorable learning experience.  


